
  

 
 
 
 
CCE Erie Master Gardener Hotline Moves “Under the Tent” With New Hours 
  
East Aurora, NY: The Cornell Cooperative Extension (CCE) of Erie County Master Gardener Program will 
be available to answer gardening questions and receive soil samples, insect ID’s and plant diagnostics 
‘under the tent’ on the Roycroft Campus at 21 South Grove Street in East Aurora, NY from August 3 – 
September 30, 2020. The hotline hours are Monday, Wednesday, Friday from 9:00am – 12:00pm 
weather permitting. 
 
Master Gardener volunteers will not be staffing the table in the case of inclement weather. Refer to the 
Gardening Page of our web site, or our Facebook page after 8:45am on the day of your visit for 
cancellation notices.  
   
Please note that we will be adhering to social distancing guidelines and masks will be required. 
  
Soil samples are $2 per sample or $5 for 3 samples. Insect ID’s and plant diagnostics are $5 per 
specimen. We are accepting check or cash payments only. 
  
You can reach the Master Gardeners at any time with gardening questions at (716) 652-5400 ext202 or 
email mgerie@cornell.edu.  
  
  
About Cornell Cooperative Extension of Erie County  
Cornell Cooperative Extension of Erie County puts knowledge to work to build stronger communities. 
CCE provides educational programs in Agriculture, 4-H Youth Development, Nutrition, and Consumer 
Horticulture. Currently, CCE offers training and educational programs to support the efforts of our over 
100 Master Gardener Program volunteers. 
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